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From: Katelin McFarlane 
Sent: Tuesday, 31 January 2023 4:59 PM
To: IPCN Submissions Mailbox
Subject: Response to MCQ New Material

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear IPC members 
 
 

After reading through the new material provided in relation to the planned Martins 
Creek Quarry Expansion I am still in complete opposition to the expansion. The 
revisions have only included minor changes and do not resolve any of my concerns I 
communicated in my submission from November 2022.  
 

Despite this ongoing process I still continue to believe this planned expansion will 
detrimentally impact the idyllic township of Paterson and the surrounding areas 
(especially the haulage route). I am therefore still in strong opposition to this expansion 
and am very much concerned for the future of Paterson should this be approved for 
development.  
 
 

Warm regards,  
 

Katelin McFarlane 




